
 

 

Annual Declaration of Compliance with California Health & Safety Code §119402  

 

California Declaration of Compliance for 2024 

Pharming Healthcare, Inc. declares to the best of its knowledge and based upon a good faith 

understanding of the statutory requirements, that it has established a comprehensive compliance 

program that meets the requirements of the California Health and Safety Code, §119400-119402 

(the “California Act”). Please see the Code of Conduct on this website (pharming.com) as the core 

document of the program. Pharming declares that it is, in all material respects, in compliance with 

its compliance program and the California Health and Safety Code, §119400-119402. 

Pharming has established an annual dollar limit of $2,000.00 per individual on gifts, promotional 

material or items or activities provided to covered medical or healthcare professionals as defined 

in the California Act. This dollar limit is a maximum only and does not necessarily represent a typical 

amount. 

Pharming will review its program at least annually. Through this review, Pharming will continue its 

efforts to address the issues raised by the California Law and to enhance the effectiveness of the 

program as needed to maintain a program that is reasonably designed to prevent or to detect and 

address violations of the law or the company policy. The Code of Conduct and additional aspects of 

the program are also available by calling 1-844-474-2764.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated: April 2024 


